
 
 
From: CHFAInformation <CHFAInformation@CHFA.org>  
Sent: Monday, March 30, 2020 2:04 PM 
Subject: Urgent Request for Vacant Unit Identification 
 
 

  

 

 
CHFA MULTIFAMILY ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 

 
URGENT REQUEST 

FOR VACANT UNIT IDENTIFICATION 

  
 
  

To:  Property Owners, Property Managers and Executive Directors 
 
 
Housing Providers: 

  
As we share a common goal of providing safe and affordable housing, CHFA, in 
collaboration with other state agencies, is seeking your urgent assistance due 
to the COVID-19 crisis and concerns to safeguard our most vulnerable 
residents. We are requesting that you provide the current number of vacant units 
available at your property/ies immediately and ongoing for the foreseeable 
future to assist in housing residents of overcrowded homeless shelters and 
nursing homes. Please be advised that rental assistance may be available for 
these incoming residents.  
  
Please forward your current and ongoing available vacancy count to 
tenant.profile@chfa.org. Please list the property name(s) and the amount of 
available units. 
  
If you have any questions, please reach out to your Asset Manager. Thank you 
in advance for your continued collaboration and anticipated cooperation. We are 
all in this together! 
 
 
 

CHFA| | http://www.chfa.org 
860.721.9501 

Follow us on Social Media! 
 

        
 
 

 
 

Please Note:  CHFA has switched ALL its email notifications (e.g. RFPs, NOFAs, 
Compliance Changes / Reminders, etc.) to Constant Contact.  If you unsubscribe from this 
list you may miss important notices from CHFA.  If you have questions, please contact 
chfainformation@chfa.org before unsubscribing.  Thank you. 
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